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Ferguson, Leslie - FS

From: Buel O Sonderland <elk42041@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 10:02 PM
To: FS-comments-northern-dakota-prairie
Subject: Project 40652

My comments are to restrict further leasing to allow new technology and developments to be brought on board. 
 
This will have a large influence in lessoning the impact of oil and gas mining  in a very pristine environment that is so  
 
important to many, especially future generations.  Lets take care to do this carefully now.  We can not afford to get it 
wrong. 
 
Restrictions now is a worth while investment for the future 
 
Buel Sonderland 
Fargo, ND 
701-799-2646.     
 
 
 
 
 
 


